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Request to Budget for City contribution to Portage Bridge Replacement 

Staff requests approval of $60,000 in funds from the River West TIF to assist with the 
replacement costs for the Portage Avenue Bridge over the former Norfolk Southern Railroad 
corridor. 

The contribution of funds serves to beautify and outfit the bridge deck with a decorative rail 
and lighting plus install a wider sidewalk that accommodates more comfortable use by 
pedestrians and cyclists. These investments would serve to facilitate safer connections both 
to the existing Angela multiuse trail and adjacent Martin's Plaza while complimenting future 
streetscape improvements along the Portage Avenue corridor. 

If you should have any questions or are in need of more information, please feel free to 
contact me at either cdressel@southbendin.gov or 235-584 7. 
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